
Debenham Shed  
Thank you to retiring Rector Philip and Mary of North 

Bosmere Benefice for donating a small shed for our 

compressor and paint store, which is now at our Shed. 

Reuse, repair and recycling are all part of our mission.  

Our next Craft Day on Saturday 10th August (10am to 2pm) will be 

winemaking. Please book in advance at events@debenhamshed.org.uk or 

telephone contacts below. 

We are supporting Alan Page with the 

recently launched Suffolk Mobile Shed, 

operating in conjunction with the Rural 

Coffee Caravan which visits many small 

communities in Suffolk 

(www.ruralcoffeecaravan.org.uk). The 

idea is to take the shed to the people, not 

the other way round. Suffolk’s Mobile 

Shed has visited Mellis Memorial Hall 

(pictured) and Hartismere Day Care 

Centre, where men enjoyed constructing 

small projects such as bird boxes and 

door signs.  
Debenham Shed is at 2 Fields Farm, Low Road (IP14 6BJ). We are open on Monday mornings 9am-12pm, Fri-

days 10am-5pm and normally the second Saturday morning of each month. Membership by the year, half-year or 
PAYG.  

Chairman: Rob Davies 07952 556152 Treasurer: Tony Hutt 07906 614328. Visit our website at 

www.debenhamshed.org.uk (sign up to newsletters on the Contact page) Email info@debenhamshed.org.uk . 
Like our Facebook page at www.facebook.com/DebenhamShed.  

What is Debenham Shed? A place to make things by yourself, with guidance or with others. It could 

be in metal, cloth, wood or plastic. We have lots of tools and sourcing materials. You may want to 

repair or make new—the limit is your imagination. It is also for social connecting and friendship 

building, sharing skills and knowledge, and of course a lot of laughter. Debenham shed is open to 

all adults. 
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